
 
 

Therry Penola Old Boys Football Club 
 

"Division 1”  
 

Invites applications for the Senior and U19s coaching positions for the 2019 
Season. 

 
Therry Penola is one of the VAFA’s most respected Clubs currently fielding five 

Teams. The Club is supported by a strong member base, links to schools in 
the area along with close ties to the local community.  

  
We are seeking the above Coaches with necessary leadership capabilities, 
communication and technical skills capable of ensuring the Clubs future 

success.  
  

The successful applicants will have a sound understanding of football and be 
capable of outlining to the selection committee their vision for the respective 

team and the Club holistically.  
  

Please send applications in writing, outlining relevant qualifications and 
experience, to the Club President  

 
 Rodney Moran  

Mob: 0412 582 985 or rodm_66@yahoo.com.au 
 

Interested applicants can call Rod on the above number for any initial 
enquiries and for a copy of the full position description.  

 
 

Applications Close 9th pf November 2018 
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